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DATES FOR
YOUR DIARY

Headteacher’s Message
I am trying out a new format for the
newsletters. I hope you like it!
It has been a long half term, but the children
have settled back in brilliantly. I have been
watching lessons over the last two weeks
and the things that stuck me most were the
high-quality, exciting lessons that are being
taught every day, and how engaged the
children are with their learning. The learning
behaviour that the children demonstrate in
lessons is fantastic.
I hope you all have a well-earned, relaxing
holiday and come back rested ready for
another long (but fun!) half term to lead us
up to Christmas!

1 3 t h - 1 7 t h  N o v e m b e r
Nursery  Rhyme Week

(Ear ly  Years)

2 0 t h  N o v e m b e r
Come D ine  Wi th  Me

(Chameleons)

2 3 r d  N o v e m b e r
F lu  Vacc ines  (a l l

ch i ld ren)

1 2 t h  D e c e m b e r
Key  S tage  1  Panto

Tr ip  (Mother  Goose)

1 4 t h  D e c e m b e r
Key  S tage  2  Theat re

T r ip  (The  L ion ,  the
Wi tch  and the

Wardrobe)

2 2 n d  D e c e m b e r
Las t  day  o f  schoo l

8 t h  J a n u a r y
Sta f f  T ra in ing  Day

(no  ch i ld ren  in)

9 t h  J a n u a r y
Chi ld ren  re tu rn  to

schoo l



Our Vision
Just as God has created every individual with unique
talents and skills, our school community provides a

nurturing and inclusive environment, where everyone is
encouraged to explore their individual creativity and to

confidently use their talents in order to achieve their God
given potential and to make the world a better place.

New Vicar
Our new Parish Vicar will be
licensed on 5th November and
we hope that she will be able to
come into our school to meet
the children shortly after. She is
keen to work with the local
schools.
We wish a warm welcome to
The Reverend Joanna Baxter
Fielding from all at The Littletons.

School Council
The School Council will begin
after half term. Their first project
is to look at how to develop
playtimes and the environment
outside.
There will be money available to
them from our Friends'
Association's fantastic
fundraising efforts last year.
The School Council will also
choose their new charity for the
year.

Our School Attendance for the
half term was 96.1%

Well done to Chameleons class
for having the highest
attendance for the half term
with 96.9%

Attendance



Wraparound Care
There has been a good initial take-up for our wraparound care
(running from 8:00am-5:00pm).

If you would like to book sessions and are not already registered,
please contact Mrs Huskisson through Class Dojo and she will
arrange this. She has simplified the booking system so that you
can now book regular sessions, sessions for the following week or
occasional days all through Parent Pay (subject to availability).

Breakfast Club runs from 8:00-8:40am and costs £3.50
After School Club runs from 3:20-5:00pm and costs £7.50
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Halloween Disco



Harvest Assembly

T h a n k  y o u  f o r  g i v i n g  s o  g e n e r o u s l y  t o  o u r  H a r v e s t
c o l l e c t i o n .  W e  c o l l e c t e d  m a s s i v e  a m o u n t s  o f  f o o d
a n d  d r i n k ,  w h i c h  w e  h a v e  d o n a t e d  t o  C a r i n g  H a n d s .
C a r i n g  h a n d s  i s  a  l o c a l  c h a r i t y  w h i c h  s u p p o r t s
p e o p l e  i n  n e e d  b y  p r o v i d i n g  f o o d  p a r c e l s  a n d  h o t
d i n n e r s .

T o  f i n d  o u t  m o r e ,  v i s i t :
w w w . c h a n d s . o r g . u k


